
Transport 

From:      Paul Thompson <PAUL.THOMPSON@transport.nsw.gov.au>  
Sent:       Tuesday, 11 May 2021 4:46 PM 
To:        Transport; phillip.clancy@transport.nsw.gov.au; Jason Troia 
Subject:      RE: ARTC’s Application to extend the 2008 IAU - Invitation to make submissions  
          [SEC=OFFICIAL] 

 

 

Good afternoon Liz 

 

My apologies for the delay in getting back to you. 

 

NSW Trains does not object to the extension application provided that the terms and conditions remain the same. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Paul 

 

 

 

Paul Thompson 
Senior Legal Counsel  
Finance and Corporate Services  
NSW Trains 
  
M 0413 760 444 
Level 8, 231 Elizabeth St, Sydney NSW 2000 
NSW Trains is a NSW Government agency 
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